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Notice of Lifetime Limits No Longer Applicable 

The lifetime limit on the dollar value of essential health benefits under HealthFlex no longer applies. Although 
HealthFlex does not generally terminate coverage for participants upon reaching a lifetime limit, individuals whose 
coverage may have ended by reason of reaching a lifetime limit under the Plan are eligible to enroll in the Plan 
under a new special enrollment right. Individuals have 45 days from the date of this notice to request enrollment.  

If you have any questions or need additional information regarding this special enrollment opportunity, please 
contact the General Board of Pension and Health Benefits Health Team at 1-800-851-2201 or write to the 
Health Team at 1901 Chestnut Avenue, Glenview, IL 60025-1604.
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